[bookmark: _Hlk87032235]Hello Grade 5, 
New learning packets can be picked up at NSEE tomorrow, Friday, January 21 from11am- 1pm. 
Mrs. Mutch & I have been meeting on Teams with some students each day. It is a great way to connect, talk to some classmates and ask questions if you have any.
French Literacy- 
The new book for this week has been uploaded to our Homeroom team site to help you practice it “Ou est le pingouin?”. You will need to follow the directions on each page to know where to draw the penguin in.
Use this video to learn how to talk about the animals you have or that you like:
Animals in French: As-tu un animal? Do you have a pet? - YouTube
You can finish the French crossword entitled “Météo hivernal”;
The words to find are all types of weather in the winter. You can look up some of the words using: https://www.wordreference.com/  
French Flora online program: https://flora.nbed.nb.ca
[bookmark: _Hlk87288484]You can move to  Level 3 Module 2 (Clothing and the body). Read along with the book “Je lis”. Choose an activity to practice the different types of clothing. 
English Literacy- Find a cozy spot and read 22 minutes or more. The mystery word for this week is “adventurous”. Have you ever done anything adventurous lately? Write about it.
Math- Mrs. Mutch is on the Math Teams site at 10:00am daily. 
We will be using our Grade 5 Teams sites regularly. I will be on the Homeroom 5T Teams site by 10:35am each morning. 
If there are any questions or concerns you can reach out using our NSEE Grade 5 class FB page, by email at luticha.taylor@nbed.nb.ca, our Teams sites (Office 365- use student email, username and password) or call the school at 836-7010
Have a happy Thursday,
Madame Taylor



